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BIRTHDAYS: 
 

MARGARET 28th 
BILL 20TH 

 
 

March 2022 



INSPIRATIONAL QUOTE…. 
 



MARCH…… 

 
DURING FEBRUARY WE HAVE HAD SINGERS PETER 

KNEEBONE IN FOR OUR VALENTINES DAY BALL SINGING A 
COMBINATION OF LOVE SONGS, 50S AND 60S MUSIC and 

ALSO KEVIN WALSH IN SERENADING OUR RESIDENTS. THEY 
DO LOVE A BIT OF KEVIN. WE CELEBRATED PANCAKE DAY 
AND RESIDENTS GOT TO CHOOSE WHAT TOPPINGS THEY 

WANTED ON THEM.  OUR LOVELY HAIRDRESSER JO HAS BEEN 
COMING IN TWICE A WEEK EVERY TUESDAY AFTERNOON 

AND THURSDAY MORNING TO OFFER THE RESIDENTS CUTS 
AND WASHES WHICH HAS BEEN WORKING OUT GREAT AND 

LAST BUT NOT LEAST WE’VE HAD A FEW BIRTHDAYS TO 
CELEBRATE. 

COMING UP IN MARCH WE HAVE SINGERS KEVIN WALSH IN 
AND LIAM IS RETURNING SINGING JAZZ SONGS. WE HAVE 
OUR MOTHERS DAY AFTERNOON TEA VISIT (PLEASE SEE 

POSTER ATTACHED) A FEW BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS ALONG 
THE WAY AND ST MARTINS CHURCH ARE COMING IN TO 

GIVE A MESSY CHURCH SERVICE. 
 

THIS MONTH THE RESIDENTS HAVE ASKED FOR AN INCREASE 
OF BINGO SO WE ARE PLANNING ON DELIVERING THAT 
TWICE A WEEK FOR THEM. OTHER ACTIVITIES INCLUDE- 

QUIZZES, GAMES, NAILS, ONE TO ONE TIME, ROOM VISITS, 
WORD SEARCHES, MUSIC AND FILMS. 

 
WE ARE ASKING FOR EASTER EGG/CHOCOLATE DONATIONS 

FOR OUR EASTER FETE. (PLEASE SEE POSTER ATTACHED) 



VISITING UPDATE 

 
YOU WILL ALL RECEIVE AN EMAIL SOON CONTAINING 
VISITS UPDATE PLEASE READ THAT CAREFULLY AND 

THEN GIVE THE VISITING PHONE A CALL TO GET 
BOOKED IN. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 



 



 
RESIDENT OF THE MONTH 

INTRODUCING DAPHNE 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS IS DAPHNE, SHE IS A VERY FRIENDLY PERSON. SHE 
HAS ONE SON WHO LIVES IN SCOTLAND. SHE SAYS “I 

take people how they come and do not expect people 
to change the way they are. I had a good upbringing & 

we were taught to mind our P's and Q's!” SHE WORKED 
IN A LEGAL OFFICE AFTER SHE LEFT SCHOOL WHERE 

SHE MADE APPOINTMENTS AND ANSWERED 
TELEPHONE CALLS, SHE ENJOYED DOING THIS AND 

RETIED IN THE LATE 1950S, WHEN SHE MOVED HERE 
TO MAIDSTONE. SHE ENJOYS THE SINGERS AND 

ANIMALS THAT COME INTO THE HOME 


